
              
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
Durham Planning Board  

 
A public hearing before the Town of Durham Planning Board will be held to receive public 
input on a proposed amendment to the Site Plan Regulations as described below. The 
amendment can be viewed in entirety on the Town website at:  
Amendment to Site Plan Regulations - Minor site Review for Accessory Freestanding Solar 
Arrays | The Town of Durham New Hampshire 
 
Amendment description:  
Change the language in the Durham Site Plan Regulations, Part II. Site Plan Review Process, 
Article 7. Minor Site Committee, Section 7.8 Threshold for Minor Site Review to add the 
following: “10.  Installation of freestanding solar energy systems that are accessory to 
multi-unit residential or nonresidential uses.” 

 
Public Hearing:  
Date:   Wednesday, July 24, 2024  
Time:   The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.  Sometime after 7:00 p.m. 
Location:  Town Council Chambers, Durham Town Hall, 8 Newmarket Road, Durham, NH 

03824  
 
The agenda for the meeting will be posted in Town Hall and on the Town’s website by the 
Friday prior to the meeting. Note that public hearings may be continued from one meeting 
to another, and some may be postponed at the meeting, without additional notice. Please 
feel free to contact this department with any questions, to submit comments in writing, for 
an update on the proposal, or if you have any disability requiring special provisions for your 
participation.  
 
Michael Behrendt  
Durham Town Planner  
mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us 
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